335 b

. _ i

From: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox
Sent: Thursday, 24 August 2023 12:44 PM
To:

Subject: 285 - FW: Electoral Boundaries

From: Kathryn Bricknell_ -

Sent: Wednesday, 16 August 2023 10:50 AM
To: Electoral Boundaries Review Nailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Electoral Boundaries

[External Email] This email wzis sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and

attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

To whom it may concern,

How dare you try to say that urban people are more important than farmers by taking away a rural voice and giving
it to urbanites. The city already has a higher percentage of representation in government than rural areas, and we
are the ones that feed and clothe you. It is hard enough for us to be heard, and now you are trying to make it
harder.

Labour got elected on the promise of funding for education, and one of the first things done once in power was take
country funding and give it to the city. Do not continue to ignore us.

We stand firmly against the proposed boundary changes and the continued slight and blind eye Labour has for rural
people.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Bricknell and Ben Short

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our
electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.
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